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tə cecəw 

Temporary Modular Housing 
Community Advisory Committee Meeting 

November 20, 2018 
 
Members present: 

- Coast Mental Health 
- Community members 
- City Heights representative 
- Little Mountain Neighborhood House 
- City of Vancouver 
- BC Housing 
- Holborn representative 

 
1. Welcome and Introductions 

 
2. Review of action items from previous meeting 

Holborn representative said they contract out the snow removal up along Main 
St. They are open to having tenants of the TMH fill this role as part of an 
employment opportunity, should it be appropriate.  

             No updates yet re: sidewalk repair in front of tə cecəw. 
 

3. Updates and discussion 

 BC Housing: No updates 
 

 Coast: No updates 
 

 A Community member asked about process for donating items to the 
building. 

 
o Coast responded that donations should be brought to the 

attention of the Program Manager, who can be reached at 604-
336-9701 or by email at cynthia.leighton@coastmentalhealth.com 

 

 COV: Announced approval of HAW Grant for joint project between LMNH 
and tə cecəw for the “Welcome Wagon” project welcoming tə cecəw 
residents to the community and making them aware of social activities 
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and services available in the Little Mountain/Riley Park area. Activities 
will include distribution of welcome packages and community resource 
information,  a neighbourhood BBQ, and gardening led by local youth at 
the Riley Park Community Garden. 

 

 VCH: No updates. 
 

 A community member asked about how to volunteer at tə cecəw.  
o Member was given contact information for Volunteer 

Coordinator at Coast. 
 

 A community member shared that his church is making holiday care 
packages for the tenants.   

 

 Holborn:  Discussed snow removal along Main St and opportunity for 
tenants to be remunerated for snow removal if there was interest.  

 
Next meeting scheduled for Feb 20, 2019. 
 
 

Action Items 
1. BC Housing will follow up internally about sidewalk repairs  

 
 


